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MCA of Chicago Starts WiMI of MCA of Chicago
Chicago, Illinois - The Mechanical Contractors Association of Chicago hosted its first Women
in the Mechanical Industry (WiMI) meeting on August 29, 2022. The Mechanical Contractors
Association of Chicago is proud to host its own WiMI committee and provide these resources to
the women in its membership, such as professional, networking, and educational events. MCA
of Chicago looks forward to better supporting women involved in the organization. The Chicago
WiMI committee will ensure women in the MCA of Chicago always have a seat at the table.
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